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Julie,

Thank you for the call today.  Per our conversation, DDA respectfully withdraws our proposal
 for lobbying services.  We have full confidence in Bill Thomas, and we think it would make
 perfect sense to have a local community member represent your Borough in this role.

As noted in our proposal, DDA also provides professional strategic planning services.  If the
 Borough is in need of our assistance with facilitating and developing a long range plan, we
 would be delighted to work with your community.

Please accept our best wishes on a productive meeting this evening, and Happy New Year!

Denali Daniels
President and CEO

-- 
DDA, Inc.
denali@DDAalaska.com
907-317-0078
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